

## **Year 6 SATs**

Dear Parent/Carer,

Last week, Year 6 pupils completed their mock SATs week. We are incredibly proud of the achievements and progress that all our pupils have made, reflected in the brilliant mock results. It has been fantastic to see the academic progress that pupils have made, readying them for secondary school, but also their personal progress as determined, motivated, responsible students.

We are now only 18 teaching days away from pupils' end of KS2 SATs. SATs, as national assessments, take place in w/c 9th May. Further information on what will be tested can be found on our website by clicking here.

There are two main ways you are able to support your child to succeed in their SATs:

Attendance	Every day, every hour, <b>every minute counts</b> . Teachers have carefully-tailored revision plans in school for individuals, groups and whole-class teaching to address gaps in knowledge prior to SATs. It is therefore important that pupils are <b>attending every day, on time</b> .
Revision	This week, prior to the Easter holidays, you will receive information regarding an individual revision package for your child. This will be based around their individual needs and gaps in knowledge, identified from their mock SATs – using both paper and online resources. We would appreciate your support in ensuring that pupils access these resources, giving them the very best chance of success.

In amongst our carefully-planned revision in school, we continue to provide a broad and balanced curriculum, with a particular focus on ensuring pupils' physical and mental health and it has been fantastic to see the perseverance and desire to succeed that pupils have had in approaching their SATs.

Regards,

Jack Wardle Assistant Headteacher

**Emma Anderson - Headteacher** 

Sutton Road | Askern | Doncaster | DN6 0AQ

Tel: 01302 700332

Email: admin@spaacademyaskern.com Web: www.spaacademyaskern.com

Twitter: @SpaAcadAskern

